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March 12, 2020 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Governor Jared Polis (https://www.facebook.com/jaredpolis/) had declared a state of emergency for the state of Colorado.  
All higher education schools in the state will be closing their campuses and moving to virtual classrooms, with CU Boulder 
moving to virtual classes Monday, March 16th.    
 
ttps://www.denverpost.com/2020/03/11/colorado-schools-closed-coronavirus/ 
 
In order to ensure the safety of our students, the Dr. Ida Rolf Institute will be postponing the UB2.20 and UC3.20 classes  
until July and September.   The new dates are as follows: UB2.20 7/13-9/4/2020 and UC3.20 9/21-11/13/2020 with the  
UC3.20 Assessment Panel from 11/16-11/18/2020. 
 
Any student who needs to withdraw from  classes will receive a tuition refund, and will need to  request entry into another 
pipeline.  Otherwise, any tuition paid will be applied toward the rescheduled class. Please note because this is a national 
emergency the Institute cannot reimburse housing or travel costs.   
 
After careful consultation with the faculty, the AT 3.19 Jan Sultan class in Los Angelos is canceled and will be rescheduled 
for fall 2020 or early 2021. We will let students know of the new dates asap.  
 
Students enrolled in all other continuing education classes for March and April will need to contact the faculty offering the 
class on possible cancellations.   
 
As of this date, the RM1.20 class is still scheduled to start 5/4-5/15.  Students will be notified one week prior to the start 
date if there are any changes.  
 
Additional information:  
 
The Colorado Department of Public Health & Environment (CDPHE) (https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/2019-novel-
coronavirus) provides current information on Covid 19 virus in Colorado.  CDPHE is opening the state’s first drive up center 
at 8100 E. Lowry Boulevard in Denver. 
 
Boulder County Public Health 
https://www.bouldercounty.org/families/disease/covid-19/ 
 
Mitigation Guidance for schools and Higher Education: https://assets.bouldercounty.org/wp-
content/uploads/2020/03/covid-19-mitigation-guidance-for-schools-and-higher-education.pdf 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christina M. Howe 
Executive Director/Chief Academic Officer 
The Dr. Ida Rolf Institute 
5055 Chaparral Court, Suite 103 
Boulder, CO 80301 
Office Phone: 303-449-5903 
Cell Phone: 720-695-9465 
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